
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 November 8, 2022  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,          
 
Please note that the final examination schedule for Fall 2022-23 is now posted at the 
following links:         
 
By Date         
 
By Course        
 
The final examination schedule must optimize the schedules of all students, ensuring that 
no student has a scheduled final examination in one class at the same time she or he has 
one in another. It ensures that final year courses with potential graduates have their 
examinations early in the schedule, and it makes sure that students have a sufficient break 
between each of their examinations. 
As you can imagine, with nearly 9,000 students attending courses at AUB, this presents an 
optimization challenge. When we received preferences from professors, we tried to 
accommodate them, but it is not always possible to do so and maintain the optimization. 
Respecting your scheduled examination time will ensure that the final examination period 
runs smoothly.         
 
Thank you for your collaboration and understanding.    
 
Kind regards,  
Office of the Registrar 
 

 

 

http://aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bydate.pdf
http://aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bydate.pdf
http://aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bycourse.pdf

